Model letter 

To Tony Alexander, CEO, FirstEnergy alexandera@firstenergycorp.com
 and Lynn Cavalier, Vice President, FirstEnergy cavalierl@firstenergycorp.com
I join with members of Public Services International and IndustriALL Global Union to urge FirstEnergy to immediately end the unfair lockout of members of the Utility Workers Union of America (UWUA) in the U.S. state of Pennsylvania, and to return to the bargaining table to negotiate in good faith for fair contracts with no concessions in wages, benefits or customer service standards at all FirstEnergy locations.
These attacks by your company on utility workers are unacceptable. FirstEnergy’s rash decision to push working families out of their jobs and livelihoods just before the beginning of the holiday season in the U.S. is disgraceful.
I look forward to your immediate response that FirstEnergy has ended the lockout and will commit to good faith negotiations with UWUA for fair labour agreements for utility workers at all company locations.
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